
February 1, 2018 - Website Enhancement 
 

Student Assurance Services, Inc. is pleased to announce enhancements to the K-12 
students/parents and K-12 Administrator website.  Changes include Frequently Asked 
Questions, Product Summary and Accident Insurance Information.  
 
Improvements will also be made to the College Student and College Administrator 
website.  These changes will take place over a period of several months and will be 
completed for the 2018-2019 school year.  
 
For questions, send us an email at info@sas-mn.com. 


